Bakersfield City School District The Advisory Bulletin

To:	All Employees	Date: November 5, 2015	No. 16211
Subject:	20TH ANNUAL TEDDY BEAR PICNIC		
Prepared By:	Marsha McKinney, Administrative Secre		
Approved By: Dr. Evellyn Elizondo, Director Research and Evaluation			Page 1 of 2



Bakersfield Double Tree Hotel 3100 Camino Del Rio Court

Tickets: \$30.00 per person

Deadline to purchase is December 4, 2015
(Vegetarian or Gluten-Free Meals will be available by pre-order only)

For more information please call Marsha McKinney at 631-4618 or email her at teddybearpicnic@bcsd.com

All proceeds from this event go towards BCSD Education Foundation Teacher Grants



Teddy Bear Picnic Gift Basket Donation Form



The Bakersfield City School District Education Foundation is seeking donations of unique gift baskets for the *TEDDY BEAR PICNIC* · *Holiday Luncheon's* silent auction to be held at the DoubleTree Hotel on Thursday, December 10, 2015. All gift baskets should be received in the Communications office no later than December 4th. For each gift basket donated, a BCSD school of your choice will be placed in a drawing for that school to win \$200.

School/Department or Business Name	
Contact Person	
Phone Number	
Value of Donation	
School Name for \$200.00 Drawing	
BASKET TITLE/NAME/THEM Please list all items included in you	E:ur Teddy Bear Gift Basket donation:

Thank you for your donation!!! Please deliver your Teddy Bear Gift Basket to:

Bakersfield City School District Communications Office 1300 Baker Street For more information contact: Marsha McKinney at 631-4618 or email at teddybearpicnic@bcsd.com